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10™ September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Clownfish and Seahorses will be having a Superheroes dress up day on
Thursday 19™ September to support our term 1 topic ‘Superheroes’.

The children are encouraged to come to school dressed as a favourite superhero
or an everyday superhero such as a firefighter, doctor or nurse.

The children will spend the day doing a range of fun activities linked to our
Superhero topic.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Brewster
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